
 

 

5th August 2021 

 

 

Re: Australian Documentation Fee 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise upon a review of the current Australian import and export 

documentation fee, that effective 1st September 2021 the applicable charge will be AUD$120 per 

Bill of Lading. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and should you have any points of clarity please do 

not hesitate to contact your local Pacific Forum Line team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pacific Forum Line 


